
Our Lady of Perpetual Help
Wizard of Oz 

With Karen Stowe
October 21st at 2PM


You don't want to miss this!



Join Karen as she plays some of your favorites from Wizard of
Oz on the harp! She will also be playing a bit from her

"Pumpkin Carol Sing-Along" so this program will surely have
you excited about fall! 





